
Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you to all of those who have already attended our Year 6 coffee mornings; it has been

fantastic to meet so many of you, answer your questions and have you meet some of our

current students. Here at Durrington High School, we have been working hard to make our

transition to secondary school a positive and memorable experience. We are therefore

delighted to offer a range of activities and events across the school for both Year 6 students

(already joining us in September) and those in Year 5 (who want to know a little more about

us).

Each event will be run by our specialist departments and will take place from 3:30-4:30pm.

Places are limited and are on a first-come, first-served basis. Please only sign up to 1 event

per child for the moment, and if we have spaces, we will allow for multiple bookings. Please

note, any extra bookings above the one place, will be removed. If after booking, you can no

longer attend, please do let us know so we can free up these spaces for other children to

attend.

This event is for children only and therefore we ask that you drop off your child at the front

entrance of the school. There will be plenty of staff to direct them to the correct place. You

can then meet your child at the front of the building

Please sign up using the below link:

https://doodle.com/sign-up-sheet/participate/d3bd5691-8f11-472e-9c05-baeba0de951e/se

lect

More details about each event are on the following page:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1N7lSJATtLPA02jP3aOygl0OGnZmLzIQTeW1wNVZsHo

E/edit?usp=sharing

Thank you in advance,

Miss Vaughan

Year 7 Lead
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